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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, April 25, 2017)
Generated by Miriam Testasecca on Monday, May 15, 2017

Members present
Tommy Allen, Bev Slough, Bill Mignon, Patrick Canan and Kelly Barrera

Meeting called to order at 8:30 AM
1. CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR
2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mrs. Barrera stated that the month of May will be busy with awards, etc.
that she asked to move the school board workshop of May 23 to another
day; after much discussion it was decided to move the May 23, 2017
school board workshop to May 22, 2017 at 3:00 PM. Mr. Forson reminded
everyone of two upcoming events, the RSVP Luncheon on Wednesday,
April 26 at FCTC, starting at 11:30 AM, and the American Youth Character
Awards on Thursday, April 27 at Anastasia Baptist Church, starting at 6:00 PM.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:

4.01 Community Partnership Schools
Mr. Kyle Dresback, Mrs. Kelly Battell, Mr. Chris Stone and Mr. Alexius Ferguson
presented an overview of the Community Partnership Schools at South
Woods Elementary and The Webster School, which included cradle to career
focus.

4.02 Florida Shines
Mr. Brennan Asplen, Mr. Kyle Dresback, Mrs. Denise Sumerix and Ms. Lindsey
Page presented Florida Shines, which included college and career options
and planning for students.

4.03 FCTC Monthly Report
Mrs. Dawn Sapp presented the FCTC Monthly Report (in Chris Force's absence).

4.04 Facilities Update
Ms. Cathy Mittelstadt and Mr. Paul Rose presented a facilities update, which included
project change orders for K-8 Schools, "KK" and "LL", and an update on the 40
Orange renovation.

4.05 Elementary "M"
Mrs. Nicole Cubbedge presented historical background information
and community input for the possible naming of Elementary School "M".
The board will vote on a name at the May 2, 2017 school board meeting.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS
None

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mr. Patrick Canan thanked Mr. Stone and Mr. Ferguson for the work that
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they are doing for our children. Mrs. Kelly Barrera stated that the Community
Partnership Schools and Florida Shines Presentations were very interesting.
Mr. Tim Forson said that he would bring options for the School Improvement
Presentations (SIP) to the board for discussion at a later date.

7. ADJOURNMENT
11:19 AM
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